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Polite reminder: Payroll deadlines 

In order to process the payroll in time and to ensure that our staff are paid correctly, the 

University has a monthly payroll deadline detailed in the timetable below. 

 Payroll & pensions monthly timetable 

Any payment information received after the deadline will be processed in the following month’s 

payroll. 

Thank you for your cooperation and any queries can be directed to a member of the Payroll team. 

 

http://www.southampton.ac.uk/finance/payandpensions/salary/resourcelink_timetable_jan_13_to_dec_13_external_distribution.pdf
http://www.southampton.ac.uk/finance/payandpensions/contact.html

